
From: Christina Winn 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 7:13 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: Mets Guidance Meeting 

Ok thanks- will let you know

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 18, 2018, at 6:42 PM, Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

I’m waiting on confirmation on when the senior Amazon team will be in town for this meeting. It looks like it’ll be

either 1/17 or 1/18, but schedules are being checked now on their side. 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014
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